May 3, 1967

Mr. and Mrs. Don Crabtree Route 1 Kimberly, Idaho 83341

Dear Don and Evelyn:

I was so happy to have talked with you last night briefly on the telephone, and I shall look forward to seeing you this summer.

This note mostly is to thank you for the marvelous manuscript on the Lithic Conference. The mere sweat in transcribing these 164 pages makes me shrink. The arrangement of the text is so clear and so easy to follow that it is like reading a good play. I don't know how you could have improved it.

I have begun reading it and have found it very engrossing, but quite aside from its subject matter, your thought of me in giving this manuscript to me really overwhelms me. It is one of the most beautiful gifts I have had in a long time.

As ever, your friend,

Paul S. Martin

PSM:a